
 

Forge Academy postpones SMME Showcase due to spike
in Covid-19 cases

The rise in Covid-19 cases across Gauteng has led to the Forge Academy postponing the SMME Showcase event to a
safer, more suitable date when Covid-19 infections are contained. The event had been scheduled to take place on 30 June
2021. The new date will be advised in the coming weeks.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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